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CONTACTS: 

S T A T E  P R E S I D E N T S 
 

AL   Bill Foster                     334-477-2724 
 
AZ  Marthanna  Felsinger   602-996-6649 
 
AR  Winfred Cox        479-858-9086 
 
CA  Richard Flood         707-552-5540 
 
CO  Larry Walker        970-275-3533 
 
FL   Joe Rotunda        386-294-3485 
 
GA  Dave Lowrey        770-539-2714 
 
IL   Don  Kragness        618-983-5546  
 
IN  Jerry Miller                     812-726-5378 
 
IA  Denny Davis                    515-729-9983 
 
KS/NB  Gary Shaw               405-388-4898 
 
KY Suellen Hendricks          270-836-7260 
 
LA Nolan Desselle                 318-623-9367 
 
MS  John Lee                         662-418-7201 
 
MO Mark Harpham             816-805-0903 
 
NM  Dale Gray                      505-884-7506 
 
NC  James Brown                 828-329-8418 
 
NE US  National C.               479-253-5879 
 
NW US  Jack Birdwell          360-607-9438 
 
OH Murray/Sue Schmelzer  614-206-1195 
 
OK  Paul Day                         405-509-0396 
 
PA/NJ Bill Hoops                   570-538-3929 
 
SC  Steve Willis                      864-247-8669 
 
TN  Gene Haynes                   931-209-5247 
 
TX  Cecil McCormick            325-537-2542 
 
UT/ID David May                  208-459-2818 
  
WY/MT/ND/SD 
      Joe Secrist                         307-247-1203 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   

REGIONAL REPRESENTATIVES 
 

  RG 1  National C. 
  RG 2  Barbara Rotunda       386-208-8555 
  RG 3  National C. 
  RG 4  Gil Chard                    423-367-6300 
  RG 5  Carolyn Walker          316-721-4706 
  RG 6  National C. 
 
 

 
 

NATIONAL COORDINATOR 
 

Jerry & Renee                          479-253-5879 
    McGovern                             479-363-7035 
 
nationalcoordinator@campersonmission.net  

CAMPERS ON MISSION 
NATIONAL NEWSLETTER 

 April 2018 

    

Jerry & Renee McGovern  Editor   nationalcoordinator@campersonmission.net 

 2018 NATIONAL RALLY JUNE 19-21 

PERRY, GEORGIA NATIONAL FAIRGROUNDS 

Time is going by so quickly!  June will be here before we know it.  Get those registrations 
in to Georgia today!  Great speakers have been lined up and many educational Seminars/
Workshops put into place.  New COM Members, you will want to be  in attendance  and 
receive valuable information that will be helpful as Volunteer Missionaries. 

 DAVE LOWREY GEORGIA COM PRESIDENT 

Georgia is excited to have you visit us in June.  Weôre a small chapter but we have big 
plans for the National Rally.  We have a great venue and great speakers planned.  With 
the help of adjoining states we will welcome you with southern hospitality and charm.  We 
know you will enjoy yourselves  and have a great  2018 COM National Rally. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                 
                                                  ANDREW HALL/COMEDIAN 
 
 

 

 

 

 

                                                                     

 

      JUNE 19-21, 2018 NATIONAL RALLY                SEMINARS/WORKSHOPS 

                                                                     * COM 101                  * Tax Info 

                                                                                   * Safe Driving             * Health/Nutrition                                                      

                                                                                   * RV Maintenance      * Social Media 

                                                                                   * Christian Story Telling/Balloon Making 

                                                                                   * Islam, What Christians Need to Know      

                                                                                    

                                                                                    

                                                                                          

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   EDDIE MIDDLETON               FOUNTAIN OF LIFE                    DR. MIKE STONE 
  MUSICAL EVANGELIST                  PRAISE DANCERS                   PRES. GA MISSION BOARD 

 
 
 
 

    REGISTER 
        NOW 
     MAY 15  
NEXT SAVING 

$55 REGISTRATION 
      BY  MAY 15 
   GETTER DONE! 

Make your plans to attend 2018 Na-
tional Rally in Perry, Georgia.  You 
will not be disappointed!  
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MEMORIAL REMBEMBERANCE  2018      

Beginning June, 2018, National Rally we will have a time of silence, in 
memory of those COM  members  who have gone to be with The Lord  in the 
last  year. 

Send their picture, with name,  state, year of birth and passing.  (EX: 1945-
2018) 

As pictures are being shown on screen there will be a time of silence to honor 
those faithful servants gone on before us. 

May 1 is the deadline.  

Send to: nationalcoordinator@campersonmission.net   

 

             CHARTER MEMBERS REMEMBERED 

Do you have living Charter Members in your state ?  If you do, take time to 
send a picture, a bio, or history of their beginning of COM.   

They will be honored in the quarterly National Newsletters.  They may be 
active or inactive.  It is good to hear the history they have to share with us as 
the younger generation of COM.  Letôs  keep the history alive in Campers on 
Mission.  Send info to National Coordinator. 

                            

                                      HITCHING POST-NEW LOOK 

Hitching Post has a new look.  Being updated as states turn in their lists.  
Please send your states Hitching Posts to National Coordinator.  Then they 
will be placed on the National Website. 

WHATôS A HITCHING POST? 

Churches, Camps, and Ministries that COM has helped in the past.  As a 
courtesy, they allow COM members to park over night as they travel from 
one project to the next. 

PLEASE REMEMBER THIS IS NOT FOR AN EXTENDED TIME! 

 

                                  NEW MEMBERS PACKETS 

New Members receive a packet from National COM, when there names and 
addresses are sent in to National Coordinator.  Packet contains brochures, 
maps, and pertinent information, for the new member to be informed. Some  
special  items are included to welcome them to COM.  They will be recog-
nized in the quarterly National Newsletters.  Letôs remember and recognize 
your states new members in this special way!   

 

COM MANUAL CHAPTER 6 

AT EACH CHAPTER-WIDE RALLY, THE EFFECTIVE CHAPTER HOLDS  A NEW MEMBER CLASS  FOR ALL THE 
NEW MEMBERS AND THEIR MENTORS.  AT THIS CLASS THE KEY OFFICERS WILL SHARE: 

HOW THE CHAPTER FUNCTIONS 

HOW TO LOCATE MISSION PROJECTS 

HOW TO GET INVOLVED IN MISSION PROJECTS 

WHERE TO DIRECT QUESTIONS 

SHARE ABOUT THE  NATIONAL RALLIES, AND WILL ENTERTAIN QUESTIONS FROM NEW MEMBER.  NEW MEM-
BERS SHOULD ALSO BE ENCOURAGED TO ATTEND NEW MEMBERS CLASS AT NATIONAL RALLY. 

WHATôS UP IN CAMPERS ON MISSION 

 WELCOME NEW MEMBERS 
 
AL.-Pete & Connie Kolodziej 
AL.-Bert & Diane Smith 
AL.-Russell & Katie Brown 
FL.-Bob & Joyce Kreger 
FL.-Walter & Rebecca Campbell 
IL.-Arnold & Paula Ramage 
IL.-Anna Wade 
IL.-Dan & Denise Golden 
NC.-Davis & Barbara Beaube 
NC.-Randy & Diane Clements 
NC.-Harold & Pamela Nichols 
NC-Allan & Jo Ann McConnell 
SC.-Jack & Linda Holder 
SC.-Ken & Paula Rickey 
TN.-Mr. & Mrs. Britt Woodward 
 
15 New Member Packets were sent 
out in February.  Send your new 
members  name and address to the  
National Coordinator. 
The new members will receive a 
packet from National with much in-
formation, and special gifts 
This letôs the new member know they 
are recognized and remembered. 
 
Send to: 
nationalcoordinator@campersonmission.net  
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NOTES FROM: NATIONAL COORDINATOR 

Winter has come and gone.  Did that go 
quickly?  Itôs almost Spring and a crisp 
new time ahead for COM members. 

Chapters are busy preparing for their 
Spring Rallies and many new projects to 
offer to all of us as Volunteer Mission-
aries.  We are so blessed to be able to go 

and come and serve others ñAs We Goò.  Support your 
local state chapter and attend the rallies and volunteer on 
the many projects your state offers. 

Georgia is busy getting all the final details ready for our 
enjoyment for the National Rally June 19-21, 2018 in Per-
ry, Georgia at the Fairgrounds.  Great time to plan a vaca-
tion before or after the rally.  Itôs going to be sooooooéé 
good as we have ñJesus on My Mindò  ñBe a Peachò and 
send in registration now.   

Jerry has had an eventful winter with a few health issues, 
that God has taken care of.  Our winter was just what The 
Lord planned.  Naturally, Renee had to be flexible and 
adjust (lol)   

We met and worked with couples we had never worked 
with before. What a joy to get to know others that enjoy 
doing what you do.  There were 4 states represented at our 
Winter Project  at Blue Springs Conference Center. 

We were invited to attend and man a booth at Southern 
Baptists Camping Association Conference at Carson 
Springs Conference Center in Newport, Tennessee.  We 
had the National Booth set up with all the information to 
help these camps know more about Campers on Mission. 

We were asked to do a Seminar Getting Volunteers and 
Keeping Them Coming Back to Your Camp.  There was 
standing room only and in the hall.   We were able to in-
terest other camps to sign up as Year Round Projects and 
to add more projects for all of us to volunteer.  PTL!!! 

We hit the road first week in April, visiting your rallies and 
working with you on projects.  Start off in Texas, Oklaho-
ma, Kansas/Nebraska.  Still penciling in the rest of the 
dates.   

An anonymous donor paid fees for National COM to be 
represented  at the Escapees Escapades in Sedalia, Mis-
souri. These are all full time RVôers coming to learn all 
the ins and outs of full time rving.  WOW a  field to har-
vest!  There are 2 other Christian Organization participat-
ing.  One is for men only.  The other is similar to Campers 
on Mission, without the flexibility that COM offers its vol-
unteers. Pray that this will be opportunity to share the 
uniqueness, flexibility, and opportunities Campers on Mis-
sion has to offer to those desiring to serve The Lord. 

Sharing Christ, ñAs We Goò 

God Bless 

Jerry and Renee                                            

PRAYER REQUESTS 

Elinor/Dennis Whitfield                  Donna Desselle                       
Russell Goolsby     Earline Campbell              
Fran /Janet  Mo.    Thrailkills                            
COM/Presidents                  Don Kragness                          
COM/Members     Spring Rallies          
Steve Grant    Harphams/Family   
Safety/Projects                  Gene Yoder              
Unsaved Family/Friends              Families/those passed 
2018 National Rally/Georgia   2019 National Rally Ks/NB  
2020 National Rally/SC (May) 

 

Prayer costs us nothing!  But it is the best time spent asking 
God to intercede on behalf of others.   It is the most loving  
way to let others know we care, and it is a free gift and privi-
lege  from  God to love on others so freely.  

DONATIONS SOUTHERN BAPTIST BOOTH 

Please send your Chapter donations for the Southern Baptist 
Convention Booth to: 

Barbara Rotunda    PO Box 1337  Mayo, Florida 32066 

Make check out to Campers on Mission (in memo, write Na-
tional Funds SBC 

If you have not sent in your donation yet, please do so.  
Thankyou Presidents for voting to have National Campers on 
Mission represent all states at the Southern Baptist Conven-
tion!  It was well received last year.  It is in Dallas, Texas this 
year. 

                           

 

  

   

 PRAISE REPORTS 

THANK YOU FOR SENDING IN YOUR YEARLY PRAISE 
REPORTS!  IF YOU HAVE NOT SENT YOURS IN  CON-

TACT NATIONAL COORDINATOR. 

LIFETIME ACHIEVEMENT/CAMPER AWARDS 

MANY DESERVING NAMES WERE SUBMITTED FOR 
LIFETIME ACHIEVEMENT AWARDS AND CAMPER OF 
THE YEAR AWARDS.  NATIONAL COORDINATOR AND 
REGIONAL REPS WILL NOW REVIEW ALL THE NOMI-
NEES FOR CONSIDERATION OF THESE AWARDS.  WE 
ARE LOOKING FORWARD TO PRESENTING THESE 
WELL DESERVED AWARDS AT THE NATIONAL RAL-
LY IN PERRY,  GEORGIA JUNE 19-21.  YAôLL COME 

 

 

 
 
                                                                               

 

 

Have you sent in your  National       
Rally Registration Form? 

PRAISE REPORTS DUE MARCH 1 
NOMINEES FOR LIFETIME ACHIEVE-
MENT AND CAMPERS AWARDS DUE 

JANUARY 31 
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SOUTH CAROLINA 

The chapter has been busy during the fall season.   Projects 
included the parsonage for Princeton Baptist Church, Union 
Baptist Church sanctuary, and Disaster Relief Rebuild.  As the 
holidays showed up we shared with family and friends the sea-
sonal activities. 
 
The Winter Gathering was held January 6, 2018 at the South 
Carolina Baptist Building in Columbia, S. C.   There were ap-
proximately 65  in attendance.   Bill Broome, outgoing presi-
dent, handed the reins to our incoming president, Steve Willis. 
Devotion was led by Donald Smith, Chaplain.  Dr. Gary Hol-
lingsworth, Executive Director/Treasurer, of the S. C. Baptist 
Convention challenged us to reach out to the lost. 
 
Plans for the upcoming months include work on Union Baptist 
Church, a Youth Center in Mayo, Fla., and churches in the 
Florida Keys.    

                    SOUTH CAROLINA FALL RALLY  

           PREPARING FOR NATIONAL RALLY 2020 

                SIGN UP FOR COMMITTEES TODAY! 

                                                           
FYI: NATIONAL RALLY IN 
SOUTH CAROLINA WILL BE 
IN MAY 2020.   THE RV 
SITES  DOUBLE IN PRICE 
STARTING IN JUNE. MARK 
CALENDARS AND PLAN 
AHEAD FOR THE 2020 NA-
TIONAL RALLY IN MYRTLE 
BEACH, SOUTH CAROLINA  

 

 

GEORGIA  

Pics from the Georgia Fall Rally. Great rally, food and fellow-
ship.  Much planning was done at their rally.  Region Repre-
sentative, Barbara Rotunda spoke and encouraged Georgia 
COM and gave updates of other states that would be available 
to assist. 

 

                                                                                                                                    
President Dave Lowery 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

                                                          STATE CHAPTER NEWS            

CAMPERS ENJOY HEARING GOOD NEWS 
FROM SISTERS & BROTHERS IN OTHER 
STATES.  SEND NEWS IN FROM YOUR 
STATE WE WOULD LIKE TO HEAR WHAT 
YOUR STATE IS DOING FOR THE LORD! 
NEXT PUBLICATION DEADLINE IS: 
JUNE 31, 2018 

NEW TO COM? ATTEND THE NATIONAL RALLY 
IN PERRY, GEORGIA 
JUNE 19-21, 2018 

Seminars/Training-Connect With States And Their Projects-
New Friends-Worship-Great Entertainment-Meet With States 

From Your Region at the Regional Meetings 
DOWNLOAD REGISTRATION FORM ON NATIONAL 
WEBSITE OR ONE ATTACHED AT BOTTOM PAGE OF 

THIS EMAIL.  YAôLL COME 

COM 


